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06/07/2019  18:24:382019/2475/P COMMNT Phebe Robinow I have been alerted to this application (re-application) by colleagues living in Somers Town. Please accept my 

objection to the plan as it now stands.

It seems very odd that, though the Council seemed to understand that the original plan would need it's own 

electricity substation, this was not catered for and the Council did not refuse the application until it had been 

included in the plans. As the Somers Town residents have pointed out, changing a large heavy building which 

has tall pillars which enable the views and feeling of openness of the public area to be kept to a solid building 

is a major amendment, not a minor amendment. It seems extraordinary that, apparently, no effort has been 

made to assess the impact of the noise and vibration on the neighbourhood of this substation. Why has the 

Council appeared to have learned no lessons from the farrago which is HS2?
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